
CONSIDERATION OF APPROVAL OF AN ENGAGEMENT LETTER WITH WILF & 
HENDERSON, P.C. REGARDING THE 2024-2025 AUDIT

Action Item:

This engagement letter (included in the agenda packet) is intended to allow for Wilf & 
Henderson, P.C. to perform the 2024-2025 audit for the District.  That particular audit
will be conducted in the late summer or early fall of 2025.

Superintendent’s Recommendation:

I recommend the Board approve this agreement with Wilf & Henderson, P.C.  to perform the 
2024-2025 District audit.

Suggested Action:

I move to approve this agreement with Wilf & Henderson, P.C.  to perform the 2024-2025 
District audit.

 

 


